
National Teacher Appreciation Week is May 3-7, and with all that has been going on, Workman 
Middle IB School is making a special effort this year to involve the community in helping us 
express appreciation for our teachers and staff.   

We would like to put on a BIG appreciation week and have several opportunities for the 
community to get involved: 

1. If you would like to send a message of appreciation that we deliver to the teachers, please 

use the example format below and email it to cmarr@ecsdfl.us or if you would rather a 

handwritten note, you can mail it to: 
 

Attn: Crystal Marr, Workman Middle School 
6299 Lanier Drive 

Pensacola, FL 32504 
 

We hope to make these into a collection so the teachers can know how much the 
community appreciates their efforts, especially over this past year.  We would love to 
get as many notes as possible.  If you wish, you can also include a freebie or discount, 
hopefully, which helps your business too, though including this is not required. 

 

EXAMPLE: Jim’s Burger Barn: “I’ll never forget the teachers who taught and inspired me 
when I was in school.  Your work stays with the students long after they have grown 
up.  Thank you for all you do! To show our support, any teacher with ID will get 20% off 
any order during the month of May.  Thank you!” 

 

2. During the week of May 3-7, our school administration is doing a Teacher Appreciation 
Week game show with prizes and treats each day.  We specifically thought of you because any 
sort of donation of gift cards or specialty items would be wonderful to add to our prizes!  And 
we would obviously credit you with an acknowledgment.  As you know, teachers are loyal, love 
freebies, and never forget the businesses that help out!  If something like that is possible, I’ll be 
happy to help coordinate with you. 

Again, any type of help is appreciated.  Thank you! 
 
JH Workman Middle Administrative Team 

#WorkmanWorks with the help of our community members like you! 
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